
You’re Invited:
The Vermont Boat and Marine Association, the Lake Champlain Basin Program and Lake Champlain 
Sea Grant - UVM Extension invite you to attend a free workshop on Friday, April 1, 2022 regarding 
marina and recreational boating issues. Please register by March 27th by clicking the link below.

 
Vermont Boat and Marine Association Meeting
Friday, April 1, 2022     9:00 a.m. – 11:30 p.m.

Register at this link or https://bit.ly/37nV58y in advance for this meeting.  
After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the meeting.

 

Lake Champlain
Basin Program

For additional information contact: 
Colleen Hickey at the Lake Champlain  
Basin Program at chickey@lcbp.org

9:00	    Welcome 
              Mike O’Brien, President Vermont Boat and Marine Association	
            

9:10	 University of Vermont New Research Vessel 
Captain Kirstin Collins 
	

9:25	 2021 State of the Lake and Ecosystems Indicator Report  
(water quality and buoy data availability, Q&A)  
Eric Howe, Lake Champlain Basin Program

9:55	 Champlain Canal Barrier, Prevent Aquatic Invasives Species Spread
	 Meg Modley, Lake Champlain Basin Program

10:10	 Congressional Update
	 Tom Berry, Senator Leahy’s Office

10:25	 Lake Champlain News
	 Mike Wichrowski, VT Fish and Wildlife	  	  
	  

10:40 	 Raise the Blade 
Kris Stepenuck, Lake Champlain Sea Grant

10:50 	 US Coast Guard Updates
	 Burlington Station personnel

11:30 	 Announcements marina participants 

11:10    	 Wrap Up 
Mike O’Brien

https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZYuc-qvpzouHNTo-rfCD4c-a8joooAESaB9
https://bit.ly/37nV58y 
mailto:chickey%40lcbp.org?subject=Marina%20Workshop

